
 

 
 
Bass Strait Freight – Launceston Depot  

 
Bass Strait Freight is making alternate arrangements at Launceston for consolidating freight to 
Flinders Island.  
The Invermay depot will be closing from the 5th of November. 
We have joined forces with Team Global Express (TGE) who will consolidate freight for BSF at 
their Launceston Depot at Broadland Drive Launceston. (This is just behind K Mart, north of the 
city.) 
 

• The receiving hours will be the same.  
 

• There is no change in the cost of receiving freight and transporting it from Launceston. 
 

• Connotes, invoicing from Bass Strait Freight and payment terms will not change.  
 

• TGE provide services to several companies at the same facility and operate an 
extremely eMicient freight distribution operation from their Launceston site. 

 
TGE operate their own Bass Strait Vessel from Melbourne (handling over 800 containers a day) 
and have an Australian wide network. We hope our customers will take advantage of the ability 
to have goods delivered to any TGE deport in Australia to be delivered seamlessly to Flinders 
Island.     
 
The supermarket freight (Fresh, Frozen and Grocery) will now be delivered direct to Bridport 
where we have developed our facilities to comply with accepted food safety standards. The 
delivery of these goods is being integrated into the supermarket supply chains of the 
supermarket and food service business at Bridport/Scottsdale.    
 
During the changeover period, Bass Strait Freight will have staM at the TGE depot to make sure 
the change-over is as seamless as possible.  If you have any queries, please ring the Bridport 
O8ice. Please do not ring the Launceston depot.  
 
The changes we are putting into place significantly reduces our overhead costs and better 
integrates our marine freight operations with eMicient and well-established Tasmanian logistics 
and services.  
 

TGE LOCATION - 35-51 Dowling Street, Launceston TAS 7250 

 


